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Wednesday 27th November 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

RE: - Trip to the Albany Theatre – KS1 

St Joseph’s has secured tickets for Year 1 and Year 2 to see Well Done Mummy Penguin, a Christmas show at 
the Albany Theatre in Deptford.  Amidst the snowy Antarctic landscape, Mummy Penguin is off to find a fishy 
dinner for her family.  Daddy and Little Penguin watch in suspense as Mummy swims through the icy waters, 
climbs the perilous cliffs and tiptoes past some grumpy, just-awakened seals.  Can she do it?  Well done, 
Mummy Penguin! 

When: Tuesday 17th December 2024 
Transport 177 bus 
Leaving School: 9am – please ensure that you arrive to school on time, as we may not be able to wait. 
Returning to School: 1pm 
Cost: £8 

 
Payment and consent 
To help cover the cost of the tickets, we are asking parents to pay £8 per pupil.  Consent for your child to 
participate in the school trip must also be recorded.  Both consent and payment should be made via ParentPay.  
Please pay as soon as possible, but by Monday 9th December at the latest.  If you do not have a ParentPay 
login, please email support@stjosephs.greenwich.sch.uk and details will be emailed to you. 

Dress Code 
Full school uniform must be worn.  It is important that children are reminded of our behaviour expectations 
whilst representing St Joseph’s Primary School in public. 

Lunch 
The children will need a packed lunch.  If you would like one provided for you, please contact the office by 
Friday 6th December.  A packed lunch should not have sweets, chocolate or large sharing bags of crisps.  
Children will be carrying their lunches, so please ensure that the lunch is in a backpack/rucksack, or a bag that 
allows their hands to be empty, enabling them to hold hands with another child/adult whilst walking to the 
venue.    

Thank you for your support.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Ms C Pilard 
Year 2 Class Teacher & EYFS/KS1 Phase Lead 
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